
To All Students of Nagoya University (Health Checkup) 
 

Because of the spread of novel coronavirus disease (COVID-19), the 

schedule and procedure of “student periodical heath checkup 2020” has 

changed. We ask for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

 Every student must finish “Web Checkup” (questionnaires) beforehand. 

The time for “Web Checkup” application has closed. For students who 

missed “Web Checkup”, the time for application will be re-arranged after 

June. 

 

 “Mass examination” at Health Administration Office has been 

postponed. The schedule is undecided at the moment. (If you do not 

complete “Web Checkup”, you cannot undergo “Mass examination”.) 

 

 Details will be announced at June 1st in the website of Health 

Administration Office (http://www.htc.nagoya-u.ac.jp/hokenkanri/). 

 

<Contact Information> 

Health Administration Office 052-789-3970 (ext. 85-3970) 

http://www.htc.nagoya-u.ac.jp/hokenkanri/ 

 

 

 

Health Administration Office  May 1st, 2020 

 


